
Up to $150,000.00 

ROBBERY OF A USPS LETTER CARRIER

The U.S. Postal Inspection Service is offering a reward of up to $150,000.00 for information leading to the 
arrest and conviction of the suspect(s) who robbed a USPS letter carrier on November 14, 2024. The letter 

carrier was robbed at gunpoint for Postal Service property.

The suspect(s) was wearing a Halloween mask and fled northbound on South Emco Drive from SE 22nd St ., 
in Oklahoma City, Oklahoma.  

The suspect(s) should be considered armed and dangerous 

TAKE NO ACTION TO APPREHEND THIS PERSON YOURSELF 

If you have any information about this incident, please contact the: 
U.S. Postal Inspection Service at 1-877-876-2455 (say “Law Enforcement”) 

Reference Case No. 4424709. 
All information will be kept strictly confidential. 




